
October 2017
Hello Everyone;Our Woods Walk was a success, with 24 shooters on Saturday and 20 on Sunday.The Ed Rayl barrel was won by Kevin Calderwood. We didn’t have enough peoplewho wanted to shoot smooth bores this year to mess with it. I think we still haveinterest, just that weekend we didn’t. The weather was pretty good after the stormwent through and about took Bill Grubaugh’s tent down. We only had a handful ofcampers. Thanks again for all the help setting up and tearing down the range. TrentGrove made it into the Hall of Shame (I can’t remember why). Steve Larue had a dryball.On November 4th we have the Turkey Shoot. Colin Green is the shoot host, hope tosee everyone there for our last shoot of the year. We will also be shooting the TopGun target and the Hall of Shame target. The Hall of Shame list includes Dave Nunes,Bob Hurlburt, Rick Horton, Ken Netting, Winston Campbell, Tom Darfus, GeorgeKidner and Sis. (Anyone I missed can turn themselves in at the shoot!)The Top Gun list includes Me, Dave Ratliff, Page Carr, Steve Larue, Gary Bevard andFrank Bevard. If I missed someone here, let me know at the shoot.
Everyone who has not been a Trustee or an Officer in the club should be thinking about
volunteering. I’m willing to keep the President position another year if no one else
wants to do it. But please consider helping out your club.

Sincerely
Mark HazelColumbus Muzzleloader next shoot is Oct. 28Deathwind Longrifles  next shoot November 18th and 19th both days they shoot at 3inch steel targets stating at 75 yardsSaturday the 18th shoot for hams and Sunday the 19th shoot for turkeys

http://www.OVMLGC.com


